
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

SR-100 @ East End Road 
San Mateo, Putnam County, Florida 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend a 

public meeting  to discuss proposed improvements to the intersection of 

State Road 100 at East End Road located in San Mateo, Florida. 

Due to a history of severe crashes at this intersection, a study was      
conducted by the Department to look at possible safety improvements.  
The FDOT will be presenting three alternatives at this meeting for your 
review.  They are:   

  1)  Standard T-Intersection 

  2)  Roundabout 

  3)  Minor Intersection Enhancements 

This public meeting is being held to give you an opportunity to express 

your views concerning the proposed improvements and any comments 

made are appreciated.  Public participation is encouraged and sought 

without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, disability 

or family status.  Persons who require special accommodations under 

the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation 

services (free of charge) should contact Chris Rhude at the number     

provided at least 7 days before the meeting. 

 Si prefiere recibir esta carta en español, por favor contacte 
a Esther Murray al (904) 360-5348.  Referencia:  437629-1 

Financial Project ID:  437629-1 

For  Additional Information Contact: 
Chris Rhude, Project Manager 

Florida Department of Transportation 
1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS 2002 

Lake City, FL  32025 
(386) 961-7475 or (800) 749-2967 

chris.rhude@dot.state.fl.us 

Thursday, June 1, 2017 
 

Open House:  5:30-6:30 PM 
Presentation & Comment Period:  6:30 PM 

 

Location: 
San Mateo Woman’s Club 

125 SR-100 
San Mateo, FL  32187 

Project exhibits can be viewed after the meeting at:  
 http://www.nflroads.com/sr100 
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